
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Recipient's Organization] 

[Recipient's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on my previous inquiry regarding 

the status of the eviction moratorium extension. As a concerned resident, I would like to 

understand any updates or changes to the current policy that may affect tenants in our 

community. 

Given the ongoing challenges related to housing stability and the impact of the pandemic, any 

information you could provide would be greatly appreciated. It is important for tenants to be 

aware of their rights and options during these uncertain times. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


